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Swedish bishop speaks
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Krister Stendahl, a former bishop of the Church of Sweden and a former dean of
the Harvard Divinity School, spoke Tuesday night at St. Paul’s Lutheran Church
about the importance of good relations between Jews and Christians. About 120
people attended the talk, sponsored by the Jewish-Christian Dialogue of Mobile.



